To the family
Thank you

This is for the months of April, May, June and July. The reasons why, In April we had no
school, In May we started the fourth quarter, and for June will be the last month for school for

this school year. In July we will not have school for it is the summer break between school years

In the fourth quarter these are the classes I am taking, The Book of Job, Preacher and His
Work 4, and English 4. Once this quarter has ended, I will be done with my first half of my first
year and in next school year I will be in my second half of my first year. I am looking forward to

this coming up school year starting in August.

Sense this virus has taken place I have been helping my brother Ethan record the worship
services for Sunday and also bible for Wednesday night. My brother has been teaching me how
to work with the equipment when it comes to recording. Slowly I am getting the hang of it and I
will be working on getting faster at using the equipment. That the work of the church may grow
if it be the Lord’s will.

I have been helping this quarter with “Arise to Truth” on Thursday. My brother Ethan
thought me how to get the radio program up and running. I am enjoying working with the
Directors/Instructors of the school on the radio program and if it be the Lord’s will I can work

more with the Arise to Truth radio program to spread the word of God around the world.

The lectureships this year for 2020 have been canceled. The topics will be the same for

next year’s lectureship.

For the month of July we will be our summer break and school will start back up in

August on the second week of the month on the 10th.

Thank you for the support and pray that all goes well this coming up quarter and when school
starts back up August.

In Christian Love

Denver K. Tate



